
CHRISTMAS LUNCH 

THe CRoqUeT CLUb HAd THeIR CHRISTMAS LUNCH AT THe WATeRMARk HoTeL, AfTeR A CovId 

bReAk, TodAy 2 deCeMbeR 2022.  IT WAS veRy WeLL ATTeNded WITH MeMbeRS 

pARTICIpATINg IN THe WATeRMARk HoTeL'S WeLL kNoW bUffeT.  THe food WAS gReAT ANd 

THeRe WAS pLeNTy of CoNveRSATIoN.   

We WISH eveRy MeMbeR of THe CLUb A gReAT CHRISTMAS ANd THe beST of CRoqUeTINg IN 

THe NeW yeAR. 

  
  

 
 

  

 

 
 

We all enjoyed the occasion. 

 

And our little ELF brought the 

chocolates 

 


